
May 10, 2023

Al Eskanazy
Community Police Relations Foundation
1510 NE 131St Street
North Miami, FL. 33161

Dear Mr. Eskanazy:

On behalf of Not On My Watch, Inc., please accept our sincere gratitude to the 
Community Police Relations Foundation for your support of our Youth Summit & 
Love Better Pop-up Experience on Feb. 23 - Feb. 24 & March 4.

Due to CPR Foundation s generous donation, our youth were able to design a 2-
day pop-up shop experience for their peers.  The LOVE_BETTER shop provided
resources, games, and art designs reflecting healthy and unhealthy 
relationships. The youth walked away with a better understanding of self-worth, 
respect, and safety measures.  

The Youth Summit was on March 4.  The summit was led by youth ranging in 
from 12-23 years of age.  The youth created a safe space to allow their peers to 
listen and be heard.  No topic was off the table.  Parents, School Administrators, 
Community Affairs Police Officers, Community Leaders, and our very own Bronx 
Boro President was in attendance. The focus of the day was helping youth 
identify healthy and unhealthy toxic relationships.  

The attendees were treated to breakfast, lunch, and snacks throughout the day 
provided by your wonderful donation.  Art designs and posters were created and 
displayed throughout the community.  The supplies were also covered by CPR 
Foundation donations.

We hope to conduct additional youth led summits throughout the summer 
months providing a safe space for all youth to come together to discuss their 
concerns, while connecting with our Community Affairs & NCO units.

Not On My Watch, Inc. (NOMW), which was formed in 2018, is a 501c3 non-
profit organization. Our mission is very focused to eradicate Human Trafficking 
and Violence against women and humanity. Our movement engages 
communities in education, training, and advocacy. We are on the ground 
reaching and teaching within houses of worship, schools, communities, and 
businesses. Please know your support is allowing NOMW to continue our 
mission.  



Once again thank you for your generous donation.   We look forward to 
continuing our partnership with CPR Foundation as we move forward to engage, 
educate, empower, and elevate our survivors and thrivers.

Warm regards,

Executive Director
Pamela@NOMWi.org
811B Allerton Ave., Bronx, New York 10467  347-275-3400  
www.NOMWi.org


